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Mary Butts has been with

Carobell for 21 years and is

serving as the Vice President of

Member Services. As the senior

staff member to oversee

residential and community

services for those we serve,

you will find this VP on the

frontline leading and

participating with her team in

the valuable work, educational,

and independent living

supports that empower others

to achieve their highest level of

self-improvement and care. 
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Derrick lightens up the

room with his infectious

smile! He loves swimming,

horseback riding, and

action movies. Derrick is

your man for sports, long

talks, listening to books,  

and all things Cowboys! 

Derrick

STAFF SHOUTOUT!



From Dr. Vanessa:

As we come to the close of 2023, I wanted to reflect on the strength of character

and compassion each of you jointly gave in serving our members and families

throughout our residential and community supports. You gave voice to those we

serve and advocated to harness greater and more meaningful experiences and,

because of this, lives were enriched beyond words. 

You are the forefront of our delivery of care in supporting others or on the

forefront of maintaining systems and operations of the organization. We could not

be whole without you and the intricate roles that you represent. 

Now, as we turn the pages to explore new opportunities and insights, we are

grateful for the strengths, successes and challenges we faced together. For last

year’s words belong to last year’s language and next year’s words await our voice

on the journey ahead. Thank you for taking the journey ahead with me! 

Happy New Year!  
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LIVE2LEAD ROUND 2!

We are thrilled to be hosting

another Live2Lead rebroadcast

on January 19th in Swansboro,

NC!

The event in November was

enlightening and fulfilling, and we

can’t wait to do it again! Scan the

QR code for more info.



MERRY CHRISTMAS!

We wrapped up the holiday season this year with festivities for everyone! The Board of Directors

held the annual Christmas Party and Ugly Sweater Contest, we had a staff luncheon and ornament

exchange, and we had a Thanks-mas party for our members and their families! Thanks to all who

joined us for these celebrations and making the holidays special for everyone.
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